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Annwyl/Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We will be hosting an Eisteddfod on Friday 3rd March to celebrate St David’s Day/Dydd Gwyl Dewi 
Sant, children are welcome to dress in traditional welsh costumes: 

§ Welsh Lady 
§ Rugby shirts 
§ Coalminer etc. 

 
There will be a “Taste of Wales Competition”; Pupils are asked to make foods that are associated 
with Wales: 

§ Welsh Cakes 
§ Bara Brith 
§ Welsh Rarebit 
§ Dragon/Leek shaped Cakes or Cookies 

Or,  
Pupils can enter the “Eisteddfod Welsh Craft Competition” and make their own creations e.g. rugby 
ball, rugby shirt, daffodil, flag, welsh poetry or welsh stories. 
 
Entry to competitions £1.00 
 
Naughty tuck shop will also be available £1.00 
 
*Please note pupils can also wear welsh dress on Wednesday 1st March- St David’s Day. 
 
Diolch yn fawr iawn,  
Mrs Flynn 
Welsh Co-ordinator 
 
 

                                  
 



 

 


